CALL FOR PAPERS

Aporia is now accepting submissions for

the SPRING 2024 issue.

We welcome well-written, undergraduate papers on any philosophical topic. We pre-
fer papers of approximately three to five thousand words. We accept only essays that
are original, unpublished, and not in submission elsewhere. Authors must be un-
dergraduates during the semester of publication.

We are also soliciting short critical notices (fewer than eight pages) responding to ar-
ticles in the current and recent issues of Aporia.

Email submissions to aporia@byu.edu by February 9th, 2024.

All submissions must be formatted for blind review: remove all identifying informa-
tion from your paper and include a cover page stating your name, title of submission,
institution, email address, and postal address. Please email your paper in .doc(x) or
.pdf format. In addition, you must submit a letter of submission indicating that the
paper is original,unpublished, not in submission elsewhere, and that artificial intel-
ligence has not written the paper or produced the argument of the paper. Questions
or comments may be sent to the editor at the same email address.

For past issues and information about Aporia, visit our website:

http://aporia.byu.edu
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